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JMM CONSTRUCTION GROUP CORP
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SUBJECT: JMM CONSTRUCTION GROUF’ CORP
Ref. Number: P18000072313

It has been brought to the attention of this office that JMM CONSTRUCTION
GROUP CORP, is not located at 9355 NW 18TH DR PLANTATION, FL 33322,
as listed on the records of the Florida Depariment of State, Division of
Corporations.

Therefore, the purpose of this notice is to: 1.) notify the owner of the Corporation
of the incorrect data; and 2.) notify the owner that it is a third degree felony 1o
knowingly and willingly falsify or conceal a material fact or make any false,
fictitious, or fraudulent statement in any matter within the jurisdiction of the
Florida Depariment of State. Therefore, the information must be corrected on our
records by filing the enclosed {form and paying the appropriate fee. This filing will
prevent any further action by this office. We can change the Principal, Mailing, &
officar/director addresses at no charge.

To change your RegisteredAgent and/or Registered Office, please complete and
submit the enclosed form along with the application filing fee.

This business entity will be dissolved/revoked on or after January 9, 2017
unless an address change that complies with Florida Statues is sent 1o my
attention at the address below.

Please reply to this letter and provide me with the correct address so that | may
correct our records accordingly or contact me by phone at (850} 245-6900.

Sincerely,
Kimberly S. Prather
Division of Corporations

www.sunbiz.org
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November 30, 2016

Kimberly S. Prather

Fiorida Department of State
Division of Corporations
P.O. Box 6327
Tallahassee, Florida 32314

Re: JMM CONSTRUCTION GROUP CORP, Ref. Number: P16000072313
Ms. Prather,

| received the enclosed letter and information request regarding the above-referenced company,
and am writing to let you know that neither | nor anyone residing at 20 Hickory Street in Hartsdale,
New York are in any way affiliated with this company. At the end of August, 2016 | was a victim of
credit card fraud whereby several attempts were made to make transaction filings described as
SUNBIZ.ORG/FL FILIN. My credit card company rightfully rejected these attempts as fraud and |
assumed the matier was closed. Given that | received thg document requesting that the company
information be corrected with the State of Florida, | wanted to write to let you know that { do not
have any affiliation with this company. )

Sincerely,

Avn ez :

Susan Castro
Y



